

10th May, 2021

Dear Dr. Chakrabarty,

We are a COVID hospital in India and are trying to build us our capacity to take care of more COVID patients. Please send us Ten Covent ventilators so that more patient lives can be saved during this humanitarian crisis. These ventilators will be used to expand ICU facilities for Covid Patients. These ventilators will be used free of cost to patients and will not be resold.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

dem'

Director SMVS Swaminarayan Hospital And Research Foundation

- · Name of Director: Kalpesh R Soni
- Name of Hospital: SMVS Swaminarayan Hospital
- Address of Hospital: Beside Swaminarayan Dham, Koba-Gandhinagar Highway,
 Gandhinagar-382007
- Phone number of Director: +91-9979884454
- Email address of Director: kalpeshsoni@smvshospital.com
- · Cc to:

Dr Indranil Basu-Ray

President, AAYM